
Linn-Mar High School 

Daily Announcements 

Thursday October 18 2018 

 

Are you interested in being a part of the Show Choir Band and Crew team?  Come learn about 

auditions/applications for membership in Linn-Mar’s show choir program at a meeting this Tuesday 

10/23/18 @ 8:05am in the Auditorium.! 

Attn Juniors and Seniors:  If you were unable to get a parking tag in the 2018 parking lottery but are 

still interested in parking on campus please see Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 Office. 

Any student who is interested in helping with the Wilkins Trunk-or-Treat, please see Mrs. Topping 

in Mrs. Lehmkuhl's class, Rm 120, the cooking classroom  for details on how you can help!   

Attention Mrs. Borcher’s AP World History students:  Please remember to stop be her room , rm 
E13A, to pick up the assignments that I due the first day of class, which is Tues Oct 30th. 

 
Clubs 

 

Reminder that NHS New member Induction is tonight at 7pm in the little theater.  Also, there is an All member NHS 

meeting on Friday am at 7:50 in the Food court. 

FBLA:  We will be having a general meeting this Friday at 7:45 am in the lecture hall. There will be a guest speaker 
and donuts will be provided. 
 
Key Club:  Key club is hosting a candy gram sale next week where you can send a box of candy to your friend along 
with a message. They will be delivered on Halloween. Each box is 2 dollars and you can choose from an assortment 
of Halloween candy! 
 
Key Club will also have a general meeting on Wednesday the 24th at 8 am in the Food Court. 

 

ATTENTION FRESHMEN:  Are you interested in joining Student Council?  Come to an 

informational meeting on Tuesday, Oct 23rd at 8am in the Lecture Hall! Learn what it takes to be a 

part of this awesome club and how you could help change our school, help our community and learn 

leadership skills!  Bring a friend and just hear what we are all about!  DONUTS WILL BE 

PROVIDED. 

 

SPORTS 

Any boy interested in track and field, there will be an information meeting at 8am on Friday Nov. 2nd in the Lecture 
Hall.  Any questions, please see Coach Hoffman. 

Bowling sign-ups are now available in the athletic office.  

Sign-ups are now open for Men’s Swimming. If you want to sign up, please see Mrs. Kelley in the 

Athletic Office. 



Event    Time  Location 

THURSDAY, OCT 18, 
2018 

Cross Country: Girls Varsity 
State Qualifier 

4:00pm Kennedy, Cedar Falls, Iowa City High, Clinton, Dubuque Senior, Thomas 
Jefferson, Linn-Mar, Muscatine, Washington, Western Dubuque Epworth 

Noelridge Park     
 

Cross Country: Boys Varsity 
State Qualifier 

4:30pm Kennedy, Cedar Falls, Iowa City High, Clinton, Dubuque Senior, Thomas 
Jefferson, Linn-Mar, Muscatine, Washington, Western Dubuque Epworth 

Noelridge Park     
 

Football: Freshman 
Game 

6:00pm Washington Linn-Mar High 
School 

  
  

 

COUNSELING NEWS 

 

**THIS Friday, October 19th 1:55 - 2:40 pm Physical Therapist Career Speaker: Sign up for Career 
Speakers is in the College/Career Center. Students should get a pass from the 11-12 office to attend the 
career speaker. 

**College Application Assistance: School Counselors will be available in the College/Career Center this 
coming Tuesday, October 30th from 4:00-7:00 p.m. to help seniors and their parents with filling out college 
applications. Stop in anytime to get your questions answered or help with applications. Are your 
applications done? Stop in to start working on Scholarships!  

 

 

College Visits over the next two weeks in the College & Career Center: 

Wednesday, October 17th - All Day: UNI Visit Day @ UNI 

8:30 am: Washington University, St. Louis 

9:00 am: Hawkeye Community College 

 11:00 am: Buena Vista University  

11:30 am: Central College 

Thursday, October 18th  - 8:30 am: St. Ambrose University 

Other Information… 

**Seniors: Just a reminder that all transcript requests to colleges and teacher recommendation letters 

are done through Family Connection. If you need help with this process stop in the College/Career 

Center or see your School Counselor. 

Parking 18-19 
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**Students who have parking tags to park on campus MUST advise Mrs. Sturenfeldt in the 11/12 

Office of any changes of vehicle information including new license plates. Vehicles not registered to 

park on campus will be ticketed. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 

and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

Parking Lot Reminder! Students are not allowed to park in the visitor or staff parking areas. 

during school hours. This is a parking violation and you will receive a parking fine of $25.00. 

Park in your designated lot with your parking tag displayed to avoid being ticketed. 

Students who drive their moped to school need to park on the designated area in the South Lot. Please 

register your moped before driving it on campus.Students who have the privilege of parking on campus please 

remember to follow the Linn-Mar parking 

guidelines to avoid getting a parking fine: 

• Park in your designated parking lot. 

• Always have your parking tag displayed in your vehicle. 

• Register any car you drive on campus to the 11th/12th office. • 

Parking tags are not transferable. 

• Do NOT parking in staff, visitors or handicap areas. 

• Parking fines costs $25.00 and must be paid within 14 days. 

• Receiving 3 parking fines will result in the loss of your parking tag for the school year. • 

Students are NOT allowed to park at Excelsior Middle School. 

• Students are NOT allowed to park in the apartment lots across the street. 

• Students parking on the street, please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get ticketed by the Marion 

Police. 

• The East Lot is for South Lot overflow parking only. 

Students must park in their designated parking lots.  The North parking lot is set up for students and 

staff to have designated areas to park. The South parking lot is blended parking which means student 

and staff share the parking lot together.  Students need to have their parking tags displayed at all 

times. 

 


